
 

 

X2O Xaviars on the Hudson 

 

It is with a heavy heart and profound sadness we announce the closure of X2O Xaviars on the 

Hudson. 

Since opening this venue in 2007 after 6 years of construction and design I have had the distinct 

honor of welcoming and cooking for our many loyal guests. I would like to think that we made a 

significant impact on the revitalization of The City of Yonkers, my birthplace! We were proud to 

support our city’s schools, hospitals, children, arts, education initiatives, police, fire departments 

and the many non-profit organizations that make such a difference in the lives of the residents of 

Yonkers. 

There comes a time when reality overtakes the hopes and aspirations of a business, unfortunately 

this is that time. 

Please accept my sincere appreciation for the many years of support and for allowing me to be a 

part of your family’s most important life celebrations. 

I thank my staff for all the commitment to our goals and for supporting me through the thick and 

thin of this crazy hospitality world we now live in. My front of the house staff & my culinary 

team have known only one expression “The difficult we do immediately; the impossible takes a 

little longer.” 

My mission statement put to paper on our founding in 1983 was “To exceed guest expectations 

100% of the time”. Unfortunately there have been times when we did not hit that mark, but 

please know that we always strived to achieve that spirit. 

Until our paths cross again, Bon Appetit! 

Peter X. Kelly 


